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Going for Gold with God 

 

Monday 20th May 2024 

Attendance- Race to 5! 

Each week our classes are aiming to have an attendance of 95% 

and above. A star is given for each time they hit the target, once 5 

stars are collected….an afternoon treat of biscuits and juice has 

been earned! 

Congratulations to Green Class for winning 

the attendance this week. 

Well done to Red Class, Yellow Class, Green 

Class, Indigo Class and Violet Class who 

each achieved a star! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Hours. Please remember that the School Office is not open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons.  If you have an 

emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week beginning: 6.5.24 13.5.24 

Red Class 98.21% 91.9% 

Orange Class 91.07% 93.57% 

Yellow Class 92.86% 97.14% 

Green Class 94.58% 99.67% 

Indigo Class 98.33% 93.33% 

Violet Class 88.1% 97.62% 
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Dates for your diary 

22.05.24 09:30 Y5 Maths Quiz, TCA 

23.05.24 CADSSA Cross country relay Year 3/4 and 5/6 

24.05.24 Break up for half-term 

03.06.24 School open for pupils 

03.06.24 Year 6 Residential 

07, 14, 21. 06 24 Non Uniform for Summer fayre. Donations please. 

10.06.24 Tempest Y6 and Sports photos 

10.06.24 18:00 New Parents Evening for EYFS for September 2024 

11.06.24 09:30-11:30 Current classes transition morning 

12.06.24 15:30 Stay and Play EYFS 2024 

12.06.24 15:30- 16:30 Key stage 2 Disco 

13.06.24 15:30- 16:30 Key Stage 1 and EYFS Disco 

13.06.24 CADSSA Year 3/4 Cricket tournament  

14.06.24 Non-Uniform day, donations for the Summer fayre 

19.06.24 CADSSA Year 5/6 Cricket Tournament   

20.06.24 CADSSA Year 5/6 Rounders Tournament  

20.06.24 15:30 Stay and Play EYFS 2024 

21.06.24 Yellow and Green Class Trip – National Justice Museum  

21.06.24 Non-Uniform day, donations for the Summer fayre 

21.06.23 Year 6 Sports Transition morning at TCA 

21.06.24 09:30 Transition morning for new EYFS 2024 class 

24.06.24 PTFA Sponsored Mile 

24.06.24 Indigo Class to Clip n Climb Stone 

25.06.24 Sports Day – 09.15 EYFS and KS1 pupils- KS2 playground 

25.06.24 Sports Day – 10:30 KS2 pupils- KS2 playground 

26.06.24 Reserve Sports Day- same times as above 

27.06.24 Transition morning 

28.06.24 Summer Fayre, 15.30-17.00 

02.07.24 09:30 Dress Rehearsal KS2 Production 

03.07.24 CADSSA Athletics- Northwood 

04.07.24 18:00 KS2 Production 

05.07.24 14:00 KS2 Production 

11.07.24 18:00- 19:30 Year 6 Leavers Celebration and Disco 

16.07.24 Year 6 Leavers Service 

19.07.24 Last day of term 
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Eucharist 
In addition to our weekly worship with Rev.Garry, please see the below dates for our Friday 

Eucharist services in the school hall. Everyone is welcome to join us for our services. 

 

Start time- 9 am  

 

24th May 2024 

28th June 2024 

12th July 2024  

 

 

Keeping in touch 
 

If you would like to discuss any worries or concerns before these dates, please just let us know.  

Our door is always open. 

 

 

Photographs. 
 

We love sharing all of our wonderful activities, assemblies and fantastic work that your children do 

whilst at school, but we also would like to politely remind and request that you be mindful when 

sharing images on social media.  

Thank you. 

 

 

Please, please drive slowly and safely along Royal Walk at all times. The 

safety of all our children and their parents/carers will always be our number 

one priority.  We also remind you that the car park is for staff and visitors only. 

A member of staff has experienced car damage on two occasions. 

Thank you. 
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Family Sunday Service dates 

Rev. Garry shall be sharing some information about two up and coming church services for our 

children and parents to get involved in. 

The dates are 5th Sunday Service 

9am start on 30th June and 29th September. 
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Sporting News 

Year 3/4 Football 

On Wednesday 8th May, a group of eager, excited Year 3 and 4 children made their way 

to Cheadle Primary School to take part in a fun afternoon of football. The sun certainly 

shone for us and we had a fabulous afternoon, coming a superb 2nd in our group, winning 

two out of our three matches. A massive well done to Henry, Ella, Archie W, Archie E, Isla, 

Forrest, Nell, Reggie and Roman. 

  

 

Year 5/6 Girls Football 

A couple of weeks ago, our fantastic Year 5/6 girls took part in the first of two football 

evenings, hosted at Cheadle Primary School. All of our girls showed true determination, 

sportsmanship and had a fabulous time playing against schools within our surrounding 

areas. Unfortunately, the second evening of football had to be postponed due to the 

weather. A huge well done to Reanie, Olivia J, Madison, Lottie, Skye, Evie W, Daria and 

Elsyia 
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Red Class 

What a busy term this one has turned out to be! 

Red Class have been learning all about weight, height, length and capacity 

in maths. It has been fantastic to watch our children grow in their 

understanding and application of these skills. 

We are now looking at poetry for the last part of the half term in English. The 

children are securing their rhyming knowledge before moving onto writing a 

simple non-rhyming poem. 

Forest School- please return all reply slips before the half term break so that 

your child can attend in Summer 2.  
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Orange Class: 

We can’t believe how the past two weeks have flown by! 

We have completed our English topic by producing a fabulous fact file, writing about two 

creatures that live in the ocean. We have also been busy in maths learning about 

fractions. We have now moved on to capacity and volume. 

Finally, we have been learning about different animals in Science. We were particularly 

fascinated to find out many ways that make slugs and snails similar animals! 
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Yellow Class 

Take a look at what a busy couple of weeks we have had.  

We have completed our big write in English and Mrs Cadman has really enjoyed reading 

our amazing diary entries. We have loved investigating magnets and forces in science 

and have created some wonderful artwork in our art and RE lessons. 

Last week was also Mental Health Week so we enjoyed some extra dancing between our 

lessons too.  
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Geen Class 

From writing an explanation letter to the ‘Curious Caver’ to fractions and decimals in Maths, 

Green class have worked exceptionally hard over the past two weeks. 

In our Computing lessons, the class have been using Garageband to explore and create their 

own composition and performance. They have enjoyed using touch instruments, piano roll and 

live loops.  

Furthermore, last week was Mental Health Awareness Week. The children concentrated on their 

physical wellbeing, participating in Jump Start Johnny and Just Dance.  
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Indigo Class 

Well, the last two weeks have whizzed past and what a busy time we have had. To conclude our 

English topic, we have written some very informative ‘Save the Coral Reef’ leaflets. As well as 

some amazing maths using percentages, in our  I.T lessons we are creating leaflets using 

powerpoint and enjoying the first few rays of sun! I think you would agree, Indigo Class have been 

super! 
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Violet Class 

WE ARE SO PROUD OF YOU!  

Well done to our wonderful Year 6s’ as they completed their SATS this week. 

They have shown determination, resilience and perseverance during and 

leading up to their SATS.  

We have ensured we have stayed calm throughout the week, and took part 

in some fun P.E./Mental Wellbeing activities.  

Once again, well done Year 6!!  
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